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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Alexandra Dugan to the group.

Telephonic Hearings and Speakerphones 

Parties or attorneys who have received prior Court approval to
appear telephonically at a non-evidentiary hearing should not
use a speakerphone, but should use a telephone handset or a
good headset so the Court may obtain a quality audio recording
of the hearing.  Parties or attorneys should be prepared to
switch from a headset to their handset if the Court requires such
a switch during a hearing due to audio quality issues.    

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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